From: I

Sent: 24 May 2021 18:20

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: Pownall Rugby Club
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sirs

| am writing to formally register my objection to the proposed license extension as outlined on your website.

As much as myself and my family love to support our local community, we believe the extension is excessive for a
residential area. Our concern is that the road infrastructure will not support numerous large events, the late license
will create excessive noise, and the bar extension may lead to an increase in crime and disruption in the early hours
of the morning.

Thankyou for reading my mail and appreciate the opportunity to share my views.

Regards




